
October 6, 2020 

 

Dear Mr. Goldstein, 

My family and I are so very grateful for the contribution made by the staff at Greenwood 

House and the Board of Directors in my mother, Elizabeth Schnerr's memory.    

 

Greenwood House was my mother's "home".  She always referred to her room as her 

apartment and I know she was happy and very well taken care of. 

 

I cannot say enough about the wonderful care my mother received during her years at 

Greenwood House.   The nurses and aides loved her and always remarked to me how 

sweet she was.  It was a comfort to me that she was being treated so well. 

 

Please convey my appreciation and thoughtfulness to everyone. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Angie Leamann 


